
Zubin Dastur, Clinical Research Manager

Transitions! 
A big belated welcome to our Clinical Research Manager, Zubin Dastur MS,
MPH! Zubin started several months ago and has already made significant
contributions to the efficiency of The PRIDE Study administration and the
quality of our team culture. Also, welcome Matthew (Matta) Zheng, our new
part-time student support person who will work very closely with Zubin, plus
new biostatisticians Kate Vitale, PhD and Haley Hedlin, PhD.

We bid farewell to Communications Specialist Darren Arquero, MA, as he
pursues opportunities in his home state of Texas. During his time here, Darren
professionalized our social media presence, developed a Pride Month Toolkit,
and diversified our images, among other improvements. Best wishes!

Welcome to our new Communications Specialist Ana Rescate, MBA who
joined our team on November 18! Ana brings a wealth of film, photography, and
communications skills as well as community advocacy experience with groups
like Somos Familia in the Bay Area. 

Finally, welcome to our newest Ambassadors—Louie Francesco, Scott
Lumry, Daryl Mangosing, Hahn Nguyen, and SaVanna Wanzer—and new
PAC member Ramón Ramirez. Their diverse professional and lived
experiences and passion for our communities have already resulted in big
improvements for our program… teamwork makes the dream work! 

Find out more.

NEW LGBTQ+ video testimonials for All of Us
We are proud to announce that 7 video testimonials produced to engage
LGBTQ people are now available to the hundreds of groups working to enroll a
million people in the All of Us Research Program (AoURP). Our team recruited
all of the generous and motivated models and hosted them over 2 days of photo
and video shooting in the Bay Area in June 2019. We’re proud of our
communities showing up and speaking from the heart about health and health
research! These videos will help us be connected and counted in what will likely
be the largest data set of LGBTQ health information in the country. Bravo! Be
sure to follow and view the videos at @AllOfUsLGBTQ on Facebook.

Building LGBTQ Health Research at Stanford
Medicine
We’re settled in to our new home at Stanford University and thrilled that our co-
directors, Drs. Juno Obedin-Maliver and Mitchell Lunn, were invited to give the
keynote speech at Stanford Medicine’s second annual LGBTQ+ Forum in
October. The forum provides a platform to discuss how medical education,
research and care at Stanford could be more inclusive of LGBTQ individuals.
Check out the Stanford SCOPE blog for more information!

PS – November is Transgender Awareness Month! To honor and celebrate this
vibrant community, we’re sharing this infographic developed by our terrific
Community Partner Fenway Health. It’s a fantastic resource to use in your
organizations and clinics – please share widely!

Already joined? Click here to log in.
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